
Joyce Boast - the Committee are very sorry to have to report the sad 

news of the passing of Joyce on 29th January after a long battle with 

cancer. Joyce was a founder member and committee member and a 

great supporter of old time and sequence dancing. She was just 3 days 

off her 78th birthday. She will be very much missed by all who knew 

her and the committee have lost a hard working and outspoken 

member. The Committee.


